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AUGUST NIGHT RIDER
 

Date: Wednesday August 6th 
Where:  J Michael's Tavern & Grille in Stuart

715 NW Federal Hwy, Stuart, FL 34994

 They are located at the NE end of the
Roosevelt Bridge in the same building as Park

Ave BBQ.

Please RSVP to Steve Blank at 772-475-5556
call or text me by July 28th. 
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Stuart Corvette Club

Board Meeting & Lunch
July Birthdays

WHEN:
Sept, 20th Saturday
11:30 AM
RSVP to Pat Leone

WHERE:
Dolphin Bar and Shrimp House
1401 NE Indian River Drive
Jensen Beach, FL 34957

All SCC Members are welcomed
& encouraged to attend.

www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

Lots of club apparel is available
including T-Shirts, Golf Shirts, Hats and
various Club and Corvette accessories. 

Contact Larry or Denise Tiernan
845-309-2475 

Further details, pictures and order
forms can be found on our web site.

www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

Club Store

Diana Bubello - 1
Patti Gross - 1
Lynn Griffing - 1
Barbara Fisher - 4
Robert O’Neill - 8
Glenn Snavely - 11
Jason Berger - 12
Pat Oelschlager - 13
Janice Wright - 22
Kelly Steel - 23
Larry Perotin - 26
Chris Wright - 26
Robert Bennett - 29

We welcome all members to join
our next Luncheon in September!
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**If you have an event planned for SCC that is NOT shown
here, please send the details to me so that I can add them to
our Calendar: april@thehometownrealtor.com



Stuart Corvette Club
www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

BOARD MEMBERS

CLUB OFFICERS

Mike Falco

Clarence Kearney
Treasurer

Peter Colgan

Jim Kimball
Secretary

Jessica Berger Stephen Blank Bob Barnes Tom Herr Dick Kesler

Pat Leone
Vice President

April Newhart
President

Larry Tiernan Kyle WestonStan Reed Chris Wright

Mike Harvey



Stuart Corvette Club
www.stuartcorvetteclub.com

THE JUNE 21 BOARD MEETING HAD 55 MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE WITH THE FOLLOWING SCC
BOARD ACTIONS:

BOARD ELECTED THE FOLLOWING NEW MEMBERS TO THE BOARD:
·MICHAEL HARVEY
·ROBERT BARNES

MEMBERS LEAVING THE BOARD:
·CRAIG CADDIGAN
·PAUL REITNAUER

OFFICERS ELECTED TO RUN THE SCC 2025/2026 YEAR ARE AS FOLLOWS:
·PRESIDENT             APRIL NEWHART

·VICE PRESIDENT     PAT LEONE
·TREASURER            CLARENCE KEARNEY

·SECRETARY             JIM KIMBALL

EVENT NOTICES … WILL BE ISSUED BY LARRY TIERNAN STARTING JULY 1
STUART PARADE … INFO WILL BE ISSUED BY CLARENCE KEARNEY
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"Volunteers do not necessarily have the time;
they just have the heart." – Elizabeth Andrew

Thank you for your selfless dedication and
kindness. Your efforts make a world of

difference!

From the President’s Garage 🏁

I wanted to take a moment to thank you all as we cruise into another exciting year with
the Stuart Corvette Club! I’m honored to step into the role of President, and I couldn’t do
it without the steady support of so many who continue to show up and give their time,
energy, and heart to this Club.

First, a huge thank you to our returning Board Members and Board of Directors—it
means a lot to have your experience and commitment on this ride with me. To those
who’ve recently stepped up to fill vacancies: welcome aboard! Your willingness to jump in
makes all the difference.

A special thank you goes out to our Past President, Jerry Petriw. Jerry, your continued
dedication and support during this transition has meant the world to me. I appreciate
your guidance, leadership, and everything you’ve done to help pave the way forward.

I also want to recognize Pat Leone for volunteering to serve alongside me this year—
thank you, Pat! And to Clarence Kearney, our Treasurer, and Jim Kimball, our Secretary,
thank you both for returning for another year and continuing to help steer the ship.

Last but certainly not least, to all of our volunteers who serve on committees, plan
events, and donate your time—you are the heart of this Club. Whether you’re organizing
get togethers or working behind the scenes, your efforts are seen and so appreciated.

Here’s to a year full of friendship and great memories!

See you soon!

April Newhart
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The Stuart Corvette Club is proud to have Dyer Chevrolet in Fort
Pierce as our sponsor. We appreciate the support and sponsorship
they have been giving our club. Dyer Chevrolet contributes to our SCC
Toys for Tots and our annual benefit car show affiliated with Keiser
University in March. Without their support our ability to donate to our
local charities would be greatly diminished.

Dyer General Manager is Jonathan Holmes 772-461-4800

Dyer SCC New Car Sales contact is Will Peck 772-461-4800 ext. 1130

Dyer SCC Parts and Services contact is Todd Srebrenick 772-461-4800

Dyer will also see that SCC members receive preferential treatment
and get the Best Deal possible on all the Dyer dealership cars.

Dyer Chevrolet has also offered their dealership location for future
club events and their conference room with prior approval.
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